RECEIVED

By Office of the Commission Secretary at 12:54 pm, Aug 03, 2022

From: Graham Wilson

To: Robert Knop

Cc: Robert Knop

Subject: AO 2022-16 (DSCC/DNC) Extension
Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 10:47:27 AM
Hi Cheryl,

I’'m writing as counsel to the DNC and DSCC to confirm that my clients agree to granting the FEC an
extension until September 1, 2022 to respond to our advisory opinion request on AO 2022-16.

Thanks so much,

Graham

Graham M. Wilson

Elias Law Group LLP
Partner

CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
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